
Important Christmas Concert Notice from Sussex Elementary 
Today, (Monday, Dec. 14, 2015) we have received numerous concerned calls about our 
Christmas concert and what will happen if there is a school closure or delayed bussing 
tomorrow on concert day.  We have outlined the following scenarios and rescheduled times 
as a prevention so that all families will be informed of changes. 
IF…there is school and no announced bus delays on Tues. Dec. 15th then the concerts will 
take place as scheduled.  9:30am and 12:30pm 

IF…there is school and a bus delay of 1 hour, the 1st concert will take place at 10:30am and 
the 2nd concert will be at the scheduled time of 12:30pm. 

IF…there is school and a bus delay of 2 hours, both concerts will take place on our storm 
date of Wednesday, Dec. 16th at 9:30am and 12:30pm. 

IF…school is closed tomorrow (Tues. Dec. 15th) due to weather, our concerts will happen on 
Wednesday, Dec. 16th at 9:30am and 12:30pm. 

IF…school is closed tomorrow (Tues. Dec. 15th) due to weather and open on Wednesday Dec. 
16th, but the busses are delayed 1 hour on Wednesday, Dec. 16th, then the 1st concert will 
take place at 10:30am and the 2nd concert will be at the scheduled time of 12:30pm. 

IF…school is closed tomorrow (Tues. Dec. 15th) due to weather and open on Wednesday Dec. 
16th, but the busses are delayed 2 hours on Wednesday, Dec. 16th, then the concerts will take 
place on Thursday Dec. 17th at 9:30am and 12:30pm. 

 
 


